
Do you wish to speak in support of 

your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog Control 
Policy as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  
 

Do you support the draft dog Control 
Bylaw as presented?:  

No 

Let us know why:  The further changes to Argyle park are good but why not 

include the area next to Farm Road as an area where 
larger dogs can properly exercise. This area has little or no 
sports field and therefore will not affect anyone. At 
present there is no rules for this space. 

Do you have any further comments?:  
 

I understand that all submissions are 

public documents and will be made 
available on Council’s website with 
the names of submitters included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Gavin Hunt 

 


